
 

City of Waterbury 

Parking Ban 

Effective Friday January 28, 2022 at 4PM 

 

Due to the impending winter storm, a parking ban will in effect beginning 

Friday 1/28/22 at 4PM 

 

In addition to all currently posted “Snow Zones” there will be NO Parking on the ODD 

numbered side of all City streets. 

Residents are encouraged to use their residential driveways in lieu of parking on the 

street. 

 

The two downtown Parking Garages will be available for residents to utilize at no cost 

through Sunday at 6PM. 

 

Vehicles parked in snow zones or the ODD numbered side of streets may be towed at the 

owner’s expense. 

 

Updates will be posted on the City website www.waterburyct.org. 


